
REMEMBRANCE	SUNDAY	AT	PENZANCE	
	

WREATHS	LAID	AT	WAR	MEMORIAL.	
	
The	 usual	 Remembrance	 Sunday	 service	 not	 being	 possible	 under	 existing	

circumstances,	 a	 short	 service	was	held	 at	Penzance	War	Memorial	 on	 Sunday	
morning,	conducted	by	the	Vicar	of	St.	Mary’s	(Rev.	W.	P.	Gilpin).	
A	 representative	 group	 of	 members	 of	 Penzance	 British	 Legion	 attended,	

accompanied	 by	 the	 Mayor	 (Alderman	 Robert	 Thomas,	 J.P.,	 C.C.),	 Mr.	 Alec	
Beechman	(M.P.	for	the	St.	Ives	Division),	and	Mr.	W.	G.	Goodfellow,	C.A.	
Rev.	Gilpin	recited	Binyon’s	immortal	lines	in	memory	of	those	who	laid	down	

their	lives	for	their	country,	and	spoke	appropriate	prayers,	after	which	the	small	
company	sang	the	National	Anthem.	
The	British	Legion	wreath	was	laid	by	the	chairman	(Mr.	W.	J.	Hichens)	,	that	

of	 the	 Corporation	 by	 the	 Mayor,	 and	 that	 of	 Colonel	 Leslie	 (president	 of	
Penzance	British	Legion)	(unavoidable	absent),	by	Mr.	Beechman.	
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